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  Tuesday  19th November, 2019                                                                     
The countdown is on! 
All the staff and students of Maroota Public School have a lot of work to complete before 
the end of term. We only have 4 weeks until the end of the year. Can you believe it? 
 
Please take the time to consider the upcoming dates. The first big event for this term is the 
MMWVaC Concert at Windsor High School on Wednesday, 27th November. The teachers 
have been working closely with the students on the choreography of our extended single 
item. Other schools will be performing two or three short items. Maroota will be 
performing one extended performance. All will be revealed on the night!   
 
Each student has their own part to play and time to shine. Therefore, we  are relying on all 
students attending. Please make sure that items listed on your child’s note are brought 
into school on Friday, 22nd November ready for our full dress rehearsal. The school is 
supplying most of the items needed.  
 
Please make sure your child is dressed and ready to arrive at Windsor High School by 
5:30pm. Some students’ items will be kept by the teachers and given out at Windsor High 
School Hall. We will send a note home, if this concerns your child.  
 
We are very excited about entertaining you! 
 
Relay Team at the PSSA State Carnival 
How wonderful it was that our relay team made it through to the State PSSA Carnival. 
After a long delay for their race, our students did their best.  
Well done, Jett, Lucy, Emily and Knox! They were rewarded back at school-YUM! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maroota Matters 
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

Week 6 

Friday 22nd Nov 
 

Assembly 4-6 

Week 7 

Wednesday, 27th Nov 

MMWVaC Concert 

Week 8 

Thursday, 5th Dec  

Leadership Speeches 
9:15am hall 

Week 9 

9th Dec- 12th Dec 
Mon-Thurs 

 
Swim School 
Galston pool 

 

Friday, 13th Dec 

Swimming Carnival 
Galston Pool 

11am-2pm 

Week 10 

Monday, 16th Dec 

Year 6 Farewell 
Glenorie RSL 

Year 5 & 6 students and 
parents 

6:30pm-8:30pm 
 
 

Tuesday, 17th Dec 
Presentation Day  
10am school hall 

 
Wednesday, 18th Dec 

Maroota Idol,  
picnic lunch/party 

Year 6 ring bell 2:45pm 
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Points will 

start again 

next 

newsletter. 

  

Term 3 

K/1/2 – Friday 

3/4/5/6 - Friday 

 

P & C 

AGM Meeting Date: 

12th February 2020  

MOOSH building 

All Welcome 

 

Leadership 
All students in Year 5 will be running for leadership positions in 2020. They will have a 
choice to run for School Captain or House Captain. Discussion on the role and 
responsibilities will involve the current Year 6 Captains, who are the best to explain the 
expectations. We will be covering uniform, behaviour, public speaking, daily 
responsibilies and obligations at special events.  
 
The Year 5 future leaders ran the Teddy Bear’s Picnic today in the K-2 classroom. They 
coordinated and monitored the events, guiding their peers and the 2020 Kinders 
through stories and teddy bear adventures. I hope those teddies are better behaved 
next time they visit Maroota Public School! Please find more evidence of ‘tenacious 
teddies’ in the Spotlight section of the newsletter. 
 
It was nice to end the day with a cool ice block and Tiny Teddies. 
 
Year 6 Farewell, Monday 16th December 
This year, we are holding a Year 6 farewell at the Glenorie RSL on Monday, 16th 
December for Year 5 and Year 6 students and parents. There will be a buffet organised 
and a special room just for Maroota Public School. An invitation and note will be sent 
home shortly. 
 
The school will pay for the Year 5 and 6 students. Parents are required to pay for their 
own meals and drinks. Please note that this will be an alcohol free event, as students 
are attending a school function. More information is included in the permission note.  
 
We are looking forward to holding this special event for Lucy and Mathew. 
 
2019 Presentation Day Tuesday, 17th December 2019 
This year, our Presentation Day will take place on Tuesday, 17th December at 10am in 
the school hall. Please arrive at 9:45am for a 10am start. The whole Maroota 
community is welcome to attend. 
 
Swim School Mon Dec 9th-Thursday 12th Dec. Swimming Carnival Friday 13th Dec 
We are so lucky to have such a supportive P & C. Did you know that the P & C pay for all 
of the swimming lessons for every child including transport? This is such a wonderful 
gift back to every child and every parent in the school. A great P & C gives back! 
 
Thank you Maroota P & C for everything you have given the school in 2019, over the 
past years and into the future.  
 
Scripture Puppet Show and Party 
This week, we take time to thank our wonderful scripture teachers who volunteer their 
time at Maroota Public School. We appreciate their commitment to our school and 
welcome them back in 2020. 
 
The students enjoyed a very entertaining puppet show last Thursday. The two 
presenters were excellent and the students were engaged throughout the whole 
performance. 
 
 
 

 
 

Maddy 23/11 

Remembrance Day 
At 

Maroota 
2019 
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 Spotlight on the Teddy Bear’s Picnic! 

 
 

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSH 

Maroota Out of 

School Hours Care  

4540 Old Northern 

Rd - Maroota 2756 

 

MOOSH Mobile  

 0490 850 738 

 7AM—8.40AM 

3PM-6PM 

Breakfast and  

afternoon tea  

provided 

 

Linda Bryant 
Relieving Principal 

How did the 

hammerhead 

shark do on a 

test? 

It nailed it! 

 

Tom had to wear 

his squeaky shoes 

to school! 
Fancy having to 

wear squeaky 
shoes..squeak, 

squeak, 
Squeak! 

 

Weirdo and 
Henry 

suddenly 
become 

popular at 
school! 

You have to 
read it to 

believe it! 

 

This book was 

excellent! Her 

mum cared for her. 

I’m not 

telling! 

Read the  

book! 
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Spotlight on Taronga Zoo Excursion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27, 28, 29….yep, we have them all. It was the first of many head counts that were 
conducted on Tuesday when the whole school visited Taronga Zoo. We learnt many 
new things: kookaburras eat donuts, seals and students sound alike and eat about the 
same amount of food, even though elephants are huge they can be hard to find and 
Maroota students love to shop! There were many highlights like the seal show and the 
bird show and a great time was had by all. 

Mrs Coleman 
 
Having Fun All the Time 
 

Squawk! Squawk! Squawk! I saw a big bird flying straight past me. It was so so fast I felt 
the wind going through my hair. I had arrived at the zoo. 
 

Firstly, I saw a seal he had grey, silky skin and big flippers. 
 

Next, I saw a turkey. It had a long, long beak and its feathers were blackish, grey. 
 

Lastly, I saw reptiles. They had very sharp teeth and some had very thick fur and some 
had thin fur. 
 

Going to the shops, I bought a big, fluffy elephant and a glass racoon. I felt so happy I 
couldn’t wait to tell mum about it. 

By Nina K/1/2 
 


